
TOWN OF SHERRY 

NOTICE OF BIDS 

 

The Town of Sherry, Wood County, 

Is accepting bids for the 

Removal and replacement of 

Two culverts on Dairy Road.  

The culverts are located in the first 

Mile west of County Rd F.  

The culverts must be removed 

And disposed of by bidder.  

Asphalt repaving is required 

Over both culverts. 

 

Bid awarded must  

Submit Certificate of 

Insurance. Sealed bids  

Will be accepted until 

7:00 pm August 21, 2012 

At which time they will be  

Opened at the Sherry Town 

Hall. For further information 

And specs, contact 

Chairman Dave Homb, 

8755 County Rd S., Milladore, 

WI. 54454 Telephone: 

715-207-2443 

Town of Sherry Board 

Reserves the right to 

Accept or reject any or 

all bids received. 

Rosie Ewoldt, 

Town of Sherry Clerk 


